
From: Anthony Richardson <AnthonyRichardson@arparchitects.co.uk> 

Sent: 23 November 2016 18:22 

To: Marfleet, Patrick 

Subject: RE: 2016/5211/P - Apartment S9-04, Plimsoll Building  

 

Dear Mr Marfleet , 

                                       Thanks for your notification . RCCAAC has no objection to this application . 

 

Regards 

 

 

Anthony Richardson 
M: 07808 159 552 

SEC Regents Canal Conservation Area AC 

at 
 

                             
 

The information contained in this email is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  It may contain privileged or confidential 

information and if you are not the intended recipient you must not copy or distribute the information or use it or take any action in reliance on it.  If 

you receive this email in error, please notify us immediately by email.  Please also destroy and delete this message from your computer.  Attachments 

are opened at your own risk and you are advised to scan incoming mail for viruses before opening any attached files.  We give no guarantee that any 

communication is virus-free and accept no responsibility for virus contamination or other system loss or damage of any kind. 

 
 

 

From: Marfleet, Patrick [mailto:Patrick.Marfleet@camden.gov.uk]  

Sent: 23 November 2016 17:06 

To: Anthony Richardson <AnthonyRichardson@arparchitects.co.uk> 

Subject: 2016/5211/P - Apartment S9-04, Plimsoll Building  

 

Development description: Erection of glazed extension to southern elevation of ninth floor 
apartment to provide additional habitable space. 
 
Dear Mr Richardson, 
 
I am writing with regard to the current planning application at the above site. Whilst the 
Regents Canal CAAC was added as a consultee when registering the application I am afraid 
an email consultation was not sent to you, apologies for this. 
 
I just wanted to check if you wish to make any comments on the application before it is 
recommended for approval. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Patrick Marfleet   
Planning Officer 
Regeneration and Planning 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:    020 7974 1222 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  

 
5 Pancras Square 

http://www.camden.gov.uk/
CAMPM059
Rectangle



London N1C 4AG 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 
From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour 
submits a planning application.  You can still find out about planning 
applications: 

•         on new improved posters on lamp posts  

•         by signing up to planning e-alerts 

•         in the planning section of the Camden Account  

•         through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High  
  
You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know 
about new planning applications, decisions and appeals. 
  

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or 

copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in 

error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.  

https://contact.camden.gov.uk/en_GB
http://www.camden.gov.uk/ccm/content/environment/planning-and-built-environment/planning---email-alerts/
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